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From: Environmental Health
Sent: 25 February 2025 15:47
To: Development Control
Cc: Sarah Papaleo
Subject: PLANNING APP 4/24/2423/0F1 - SMALL HOLDING, DALZELL STREET, MOOR ROW

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Replacement of a 2 bedroom static caravan with a 2 bedroom lodge 
 
Thank you for the above planning consultation and the amended proposed site drainage plan, 
dated January 2025. 
This confirms that the surface water from the development will be discharged directly to a 
watercourse, with the foul effluent being directed to a package treatment plant.  
 
As such, Environmental Health have no objections to this development.  
 
 
 
Regards 
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